
 
 
1.     Question 

 

Which category of teachers are eligible for less frequent evaluations (every two years)?  Is 
it appropriate to use STAAR results, in applicable grades/subjects, in determining which 
teachers are eligible for less frequent evaluations?  

 

  

 

Response; Teachers are rated proficient in the T-TESS domains will be eligible for less 
frequent evaluations.    

 

Yes, student growth is a component already in T-TESS. 
 

 


